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Stay up-to-date with Council e-Newsletter 

In an effort to provide more information directly to our residents Council is 

encouraging residents to subscribe to the e-newsletter.  

The e-newsletter provides the community with valuable information about Council 

programs, services, news and events. 

Narromine Shire Councils General Manager Jane Redden said “we have had over 

400 people subscribe to the e-newsletter so far” 

“Signing up to the e-newsletter is simple, just visit Council’s website, scroll to the 

bottom and select sign up now.” 

“It is important that the community stays up-to-date with Council information 

including water restrictions, upcoming events and much more” she continued.  

The newsletter can also be found on Council’s website, on Council’s social media 

channels, at the local libraries and Tomingley BP. 

Sign up here www.narromine.nsw.gov.au/newsletter-signup 
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